
 

 

N O T I C E 

 

All the Undergraduate and Postgraduate Students are hereby instructed to 

compulsorily wear their Identity Cards on the college campus from 10
th
 

November 2021 onwards.  No student will be allowed to enter the college 

premises without Identity card.   

 

 

Date : 9
th

 November 2021         OFFG. PRINCIPAL 

 


